

February 3, 2011

Re: Public Records Act Request No. 11-01-018

Dear Mr. Wright:

This letter is in response to your Public Records Act (PRA) request received by the Department of Fish and Game on January 24, 2011 seeking copies of records relating to ferrets and predator risk.

The Department has completed its search for records, but was unable to locate any materials responsive to your request. If you wish to inspect or receive copies of any other documents, please submit a new PRA request.

This concludes the Department's response to your request. If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please contact the legal office at (916) 654-3821.

Sincerely,

David Kiene

STAFF COUNSEL